
Experience at GSW 2019 

 
I attended GSW2019 for four days and presented my research paper. My general impressions 
have been good, I arrived on Tuesday and the treatment was very kind and I was well received by 
the organization. The installations where the congress was held were technologically perfect and 
very comfortable. The technical staff was very attentive and always available to offer help. The 
organization has been splendid from beginning to end. Special mention for the catering service, 
whose food pleasantly livened up the breaks between sessions. 

 

Although I presented a paper in Indoor3D, my field of study focuses more on laser scanning. In 
this area, I was able to attend numerous presentations and have the opportunity to speak with 
many great researchers who were exhibiting their posters. I was able to get to know firsthand the 
state of the art and the objectives of each author. It was also very interesting to see how they 
approached and solved the same problems I had from a different point of view. I consider that I 
established good relations with many researchers, and that the door was opened to possible 
collaborations in the future. I have also been able to attend other works outside my research area, 
which I considered interesting and which allow to migrate ideas and methodologies between the 
different topics. 

 

I hope to be able to attend the next workshops in the future, without a doubt it is a very enriching 
experience as a researcher. Finally, I would like to thank the ISPRS Foundation for their help in 
my displacement and attending the Congress. 

 

Jesús Balado   


